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I support SB795 because the counties have a direct interest in their communities. 

The state has not done a very good job managing our beautiful forests over the past 

number of years.  Our forests need to be managed well to provided income for our 

forestry communities and businesses. When more logging was done, the forests 

were in better shape and roads were more easily accessible in case there was ever a 

fire. The forests were kept much cleaner with less "fuel" on the ground to burn. I urge 

you to support this SB795. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Judi Mosteller 


